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1. So consider this a formal data request for a single spreadsheet per utility that identifies all 

GRC proposed spending related to “safety projects” (i.e., costs associated with both 

Controls and proposed mitigations for identified safety risks from the RAMP), plus any 

other spending identified as “safety” related.   This will help us segregate safety related 

spending, impacts and identify any projects that may apply to more than one risk (at least 

we hope it does that).   

 

 

Utility Response 01: 

 

On November 1, 2017, Jamie York and Kelly Hart met with Arthur O'Donnell in front of the 

CPUC Auditorium to seek clarification of his request.  During the meeting, Mr. O'Donnell 

agreed to a single spreadsheet that mapped the RAMP mitigation activities that were included in 

the SDG&E and SoCalGas GRC Testimony and Workpapers. 

 

Please see the requested file:  Sempra GRC SED-DR-01 Risk Mapping Attachment. 


